
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
             
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MONTH YEAR 

 
 

Monthly Events 
 

Jan 1
st
 New Year’s Day 

  Happy New Year! 

 

Jan 2
nd

  Center Closed  

 

Jan 3
rd
 Center reopens with 

regular business hours 

 

Jan 13
th
 PJ Day! 

 

Jan 16
th
 Dr. Martin Luther King Jr 

Birthday – Center is OPEN 

 SC Latchkey – No School 

 

Jan 30
th
 Deadline for updated 

forms to be turned back 

into the front desk 

 

 

 

January Birthdays 

Happy Birthday 

 

Jan 11
th
 Gabby D. 

Jan 14
th
 Evelyn C. 

Jan 14
th
 Hudson C. 

Jan 15
th
 Roland Z. 

Jan 17
th
 Hayden B. 

Jan 20
th
 Dominic S. 

Jan 22
nd

 Zain B. 

Jan 22
nd

 Brennan S. 

Jan 22
nd

 Connor C. 

Jan 22
nd

 Miss. Ginger 

Jan 23
rd
 Kenna W. 

Jan 23
rd
 Jackson G. 

Jan 25
th
 Auburn H. 

Jan 27
th
 Miss. Emily 

Jan 30
th
 Miss. Maribeth 

 

 

January 2017 

Monthly Quote 
 

A journey of a thousand 

miles begins with a  

single step. 

~Chinese Proverb  

 

 

 

 This Month’s 

Highlights 
Monthly Events 

Monthly Birthdays 

Monthly Quote 

Important Information 

2017 Year Planning 

Congratulations 

Notifying the Front Desk 

What’s on in January 

Closing or Late Starts 

Facebook & Text Messages 

Updated Child Forms 

Key fobs & Security 

Family New Year Resolutions  

 to consider for 2017 

Old Newsboys Family 

 

Included in this packet: 
Cover Letter 

January Newsletter 

Tax Forms 

Updated Child Forms 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

2017 Year Planning 
 

We would like to wish everyone a Happy New Year!!! Thank you 

everyone for a wonderful 2016 – we hope that you all had a wonderful 

year as well and we wish you a joyful, bright, healthy, prosperous and 

happiest year for 2017! 

 

At this time we are in the process of planning some fun things for this 

upcoming year. Here are just a few things that you can look for… 

 

 Our Summer Fundraiser we will be working on having another fun 

summer fundraiser. – Stay tuned for more information.  

 Look for Mother’s Day and Father’s Day activities 

 Monthly Drawing continuing (Starting back up on February) 

o Big drawing in December again 

 Summer Program – Fun things are being planned along with some 

field trips (we will be taking the bus again this year) 

 Kona Ice will be back this summer too! 

 Family Picnic – this is where we have a big picnic for all of our 

families here at the center and we have had a petting zoo and other 

activities in the past. We will planning this again this summer 

(Generally August) 

 Fall Fundraiser – Popcorn and Snacks 

 Fall Field Trip to the Pumpkin Patch  

o We will plan to take a bus again 

 Holiday Party’s (Valentine’s Day, St. Patrick’s Day, Halloween, 

etc.) 

 Trunk or Treat (at Halloween Time) 

 Easter Egg Hunt 

 Thanksgiving Lunch 

 Christmas Party with Santa 

 We are looking at hosting a Scholastic Book Fair here at the 

center. They will bring the books to us for you to shop from if you 

are interested. 

 Scholastic Monthly Orders (We do these every month) 

 Transportation Day – this is when we bring all the cars, trucks, etc. 

here for all the children to explore. We have had ice cream trucks, 

Shriners, Consumer Trucks, a Bus, Ambulance, Police Car, Race 

Car, Fire Trucks and many more. 

 Fun activities for parents (such as donut day, treat day, etc.) 

 

The above are just a few things that we are working on right now. Stay 

tuned for more information on these. Watch your newsletters, calendars, 

Facebook and text messages for dates. 

 

Welcome 

2017 
 

 

Learning Matters…a 

Important Information 
 

  
Friendly Reminder: Please label all items – 

Coats, mittens, hats, boots, etc. This will 

help the teachers make sure where items 

go. Sometimes items fall out of their 

lockers and we like to be able to put them 

back in their correct locker. Please help us 

by labeling your child’s items. 

 

Please take this time to look in your child’s 

cubby bin. There are many children that 

have summer items in them for extra 

clothing. Children should have clothing 

that are weather appropriate and their 

correct sizes. Brandi’s Place does not keep 

a lot of extra clothing here. We want to 

make sure that the children are dressed in 

weather appropriate clothing. 

 

 

 

Congratulations! 
We would like to congratulate our two 

families that won the Samsung Galaxy 

Tablet for the December drawing. We had 

two drawings – one for any family that 

referred another family during the year and 

the other was open to anyone. Every month 

we do drawings and in December we do 

our BIG drawing. This year’s schedule of 

drawings will be announced soon.  

Good luck to everyone that participates 

and Congratulations again to our 

December winners!!! 

 

 

 

 
 

We would like to thank all of you that 

spoiled us over the holidays. We are truly 

blessed to have you all as a part of our 

growing family. We hope that you all had a 

very Merry Christmas and a Happy New 

Year.  

 

 



 

 
 

Financially 

Speaking… 

 
Notifying the front desk 
 

Just a friendly reminder, please remember to let the front desk know 

when your child will not be in attendance, picked up early, dropped off 

late, etc. The directors make the teacher’s schedules by the children’s 

attendance and we want to make sure that we have the proper staff 

available at all times. Although we appreciate you letting the teacher’s 

know your child’s schedule, the directors also let them know. Teachers 

receive a weekly roster of children’s attendance for the week so that 

they may plan their activities and art projects for the day. When 

schedule’s change directors will notify the teacher’s by note or walkie 

talkie.  

 

If a director is not available, please put a note in the parent note box 

(black box located by the tuition box) or you may place it in the tuition 

box with your tuition check.   

 

Please call the front desk if your child will not be in attendance on a 

scheduled day. This will help the teacher’s as well with planning 

purposes in the classrooms. Directors will let them know who is not 

attending for the day. 

 

Thank you for your help and understanding with this matter.  

 

What’s On In January? 
Here are some fun events/days 

happening in Januaryé 

 

Jan 14th – National dress up your pet day 
Jan 16th – Martin Luther King Jr Day 
Jan 28th – Chinese New Year  
National Eye Health Care Month 
National Hobby Month 
 

Closing or Late Starts  
Please remember that Brandi’s Place very 

rarely closes due to weather. However, 

when a road emergency is issued we have 

no choice but to close. The county 

determines this. However, there are times 

where we may have an occasional late 

start due to inclement weather. We have 

only done this twice, however; we feel 

that this is a safety precaution for families 

and staff. This allows the road crews to 

plow the streets and gives everyone a 

little extra time to commute to the center. 

When this happens, please tune into our 

Facebook page or ABC 12 website. We 

will also send out a parent text. Please 

make sure that you are referring to the 

above for these notices. We will try to 

give as much notice as possible to allow 

for planning purposes.  
 

Facebook & Text Msgs  
Are you signed up for text messages? Have 

you “liked” our Facebook page? We post 

on Facebook every day. These posts may 

be fun quotes, pictures, articles, etc. We 

also post pictures from the classrooms. 

Every Monday we have a post of activities 

that are going on for the week as well as 

our weekly theme and letter of the week.   

We send out friendly reminders by text 

messages for items such as PJ Day, tuition 

reminders, party days, etc. We want to 

make this journey of parenthood as easy as 

we can for you; so please sign up for these 

to make your journey a little easier.  

 

See the front desk if you need a paper with 

instructions on how to sign up for text 

messages. Keep in mind… anyone from 

your family may sign up on our text 

messages. They just need to use their name 

when signing up so that we know who they 

are. For security purposes we only allow 

current families to receive text messages. 

Any name that is not in our system will not 

be approved for our texting services.  

 

Tax Statements 

 

Your family’s tax statements are in this monthôs newsletter 

envelope. Please be put these in a safe spot for your tax 

purposes. There will be a $5 charge for any statements that need 

to be reprinted.  

 

Our Tax ID is: 01-0794927 you will need this when filing for 

your taxes. This is also located at the bottom of your tax 

statement as well for your convenience.  

 

Please see the front desk if you have any questions. 

 
 

 
 



 

 

 

 
 

Hello! We are pleased to send you this monthly 

issue of Brandi’s Buzz. We want to keep you up 

to date with upcoming events as well as some 

parenting tips, communication and of course a 

little bit of humor! It is our way saying that you 

are important to us and we truly value your 

family. Enjoy! 

 

Updated Child Forms 

 

Every year we are required to have families update their files and initial their emergency cards. In 

this folder, you will find your updated papers. These papers are front and back. Please take this time 

to update your papers and fill out the front and back of the form for each child. When turning them 

in, we will have you initial your emergency card on file. These MUST match your paper you are 

turning in. This includes your emergency contacts and pickups. These are due no later than Jan 30th 

and must be turned into the front desk. There will be a $1 replacement fee for any lost or misplaced 

forms.  
 
 

Old Newsboys Family 

 

Each year Brandi’s Place adopts a family from the 

Old Newsboys and places the bulbs on the front 

door for anyone that wishes to purchase anything for 

that family. Due to the generosity of our staff, we 

did not have any extra items for the family that we 

adopted this year. Each child has a wish list and this 

year we were able to provide everything on their 

wish list from our staff. Directors wrapped all the 

presents and delivered them to the Old Newsboys to 

take to the family. We are sure they had an awesome 

Christmas! We apologize for not having any bulbs 

hanging this year; however we are so grateful for 

our wonderful teachers that took over and gave this 

family a wonderful Christmas. 
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Key Fobs & Security  
 

It is that time of the year again when the weather is cold and parents want to keep their cars running. 

Although we understand that you would like to keep your car running and keep it warm, please understand 

that we have a secure building and need to know who is in the building. Please remember to bring your key fob 

when coming to the front door. We can let family members or friends in when needed, however please 

remember if they are regularily picking up or dropping off they will need their own key fob.  

If you have lost your key fob, please see the front desk to have your old one turned off and a new one issued.  

 

Please do not leave children unattended in a car or in the parking lot without adult supervision.  

 

 
 
 
 

Family New Year Resolutions to Consider for 2017 
 

Å Cut down on activities. If your family is busier than ever, make room for consistent togetherness time. Suggest cutting back 

on work and extracurricular activities, so everyone can eat dinner together most nights. 

Å Strengthen your childrenôs confidence. Some parents spend a lot of time pointing out their kids’ weaknesses. Remember 

that successful people focus on their strengths, and do the same for your kids. You’ll give them the confidence to tackle their 

weaknesses. 

Å Make personal resolutions a family affair. If you’ve decided that you need to do more charitable work, consider making 

your personal goal a family goal. Volunteering as a family is a powerful way to build self-esteem and establish a sense of 

community in yourself and your children. 

 


